
 

Delegation request 
2015 May 26, Planning and Development Committee Meeting 

 

 

Dear Burnaby Planning and Development Committee, 

The Burnaby Chapter of ACORN Canada is requesting to send a delegation 
(Monica McGovern, Steven McMurtrie, Rick Erb) to the May 26 committee 
meeting in order to comment on Burnaby city staff's payday lender report being 
presented at said meeting. 

Kind regards, 

Marcos Gomez 
ACORN Canada Staff 
(604) 441-4926 
bcacorn1@acorncanada.org 

 


